
Genoa-Kingston Education Foundation 

“To enhance educational opportunities for students in 

the Genoa-Kingston School District” 

Dear Supporter: 

The mission statement of the Genoa-Kingston Education Foundation is “to enhance educational 

opportunities for students in the Genoa-Kingston school district.”  One of the ways we accomplish this is by 

underwriting mini-grants submitted by teachers that will supplement their budgets.  These mini-grants allow 

the teachers to make innovative, educational puchases for their classrooms.  Through donations, 

sponsorships, and assistance with our events, we hope to continue to reach our goals and thus benefit all 

students in our district. 

The Education Foundation is excited to announce the tenth annual Mouse Races on March 14, 2020.  The 

mouse races have been enthusiastically enjoyed by everyone who has attended.  We anticipate an even 

larger and equally lively group again this year.  The foundation is seeking sponsors for this event.  All 

sponsorships offer a great deal of visibility before, during, and after the event.  We have listed below the 

different types of sponsorship currently available.  However, if you have an original approach or special 

request, please feel free to contact us via our website (www.gkedfoundation.org), email us 

(member@gkedfoundation.org), or comment on our Facebook page (www.facebook.com/gkedfoundation). 

Name: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

You may return this form with payment to any GKEF board member or send it to:  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Your G-K Education Foundation 

Board Members:  Stefanie Hill, Greg Chandler, Darla Woodson, Todd Durham, Dodie Merritt,  Jamie Sibigtroth, 

Hannah Hill, Joely Overstreet, Jacob Mishler 

 Sponsor type Amount 

 Mouse Sponsor—Every mouse that races needs and deserves a sponsor. 

Please tell us what you would like to name your mouse:  
$100 

 
Cheese Curd Sponsor $250 

 
Big Cheese Sponsor $500 

 Any of the sponsorships above enable you to reserve a table for you and your 

guests (6-8 people). 
$50 

 
Total $ 

GKEF Mouse Races 
PO Box 414  
Kingston, IL 60145. 
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